

Catallia Mexican Foods, LLC. 2965 Lone Oak Circle Eagan, MN 55122

June 22, 2021

Re: Foodservice Order Update

Dear Valued Customers,

Summer is in full swing and it's great to see restaurant patrons returning to their favorite eating spots. However, the increase in demand and continued labor challenges have put a strain on our production output.

Regrettably, beginning the week of June 28th, Catallia customer service will begin confirming back orders to 65% of the original order request. This change effects orders shipping and/or picking up the week of June 28th. As a reminder, please do not place additional orders, make revisions to existing orders or drastically increase case quantities to make up for the reduction. We will continue to review POs to ensure requests are within normal quantities.

We hope to restore back to normal production by the week of July 26th. We will keep you informed of any changes and updates.

As a reminder, products #40013 (13" Flour Tortilla) and #40004 (4.5" Flour Tortillas) are temporarily unavailable.

Please note any changes to your recent purchase orders and contact our customer service department with any questions.

Thank you very much for your support.

Sincerely,

Annette Gooch Koep

VP Marketing & Business Development

Annette Gooch Koep

651-647-6808

annette@catallia.com